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From: Traub <traub@sbcglobal.net> 
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Subject: encroachment permit 

DATE 0( 20 { {(o 

B6~ Co( l~ { {u 
To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

We write this letter from the viewpoint of 44 year residents of El Dorado County who are also parents, grandparents, a 
business owner, and a longtime educator. I urge you to deny approval of the permit to allow construction of a gas 
station and other commercial buildings on rural land south of Hwy 50 in Shingle Springs. 

This would have a negative impact on so many things we hold dear in this county-increase in traffic, encroachment on 
rural lands, and more importantly put dubious businesses in close proximity to two elementary schools. This, in our 
opinion, should not even be open for discussion. This is a rural, family area that should in no way be open to more 
commercial pursuits . Again, this tribe is proposing something that is so far from the best interest of the community as a 
whole. Another idea that's almost as ludicrous as a gun range in the same area. We know from past practices of this 
tribe, that once they get their foot in the door, they pull a "bait and switch" to meet their agenda. This is zoned for 
residential and should stay that way. 

We do understand that there are rights that the tribe has to sovereignty, but we also know there are ways in which to 
mitigate the impact of their proposals. Please do your job and deny this encroachment permit. 

Sincerely, 

Sally and Jim Traub 
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